
 
 

 

Friday 14th September 2018 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 

In Maths this week, we have been looking at counting 
forwards and backwards, one more and one less. 
 
In English this week, we have been reading the story 
‘The Day the Crayons Quit’. We imagined that we were 
crayons and wrote a letter to Duncan. 
 
Forest School 
Our next Forest School session is Thursday 27th 
September. Please make sure your child’s kit is in 
school. 
 
Newsletters 
These are always available on the website. Should you 
require a paper copy let me know. 
 
Roald Dahl Day 
The children looked fabulous in their costumes for Roald 
Dahl Day. We focussed on the BFG story; we created 
dream jars and made dream catchers at Forest School.  
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Wednesday 10th October – Harvest Service. 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

Well done to the children that have 

been awarded a certificate this week. 

 

Learner of the Week: Chloe 

 

Building Learning Power Award: 

Jessica C 

 

Topic Award: Tabitha 

 

VIP: Jessica L 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 

Homework – returned Monday, given out Wednesday 

PE – Outdoor Tuesday. Indoor Wednesday. 

Forest School – Every other Thursday. 

Library time – Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


